
Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada 

Dear Members of the Sport Community,  

It is with great pleasure that the Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada is 
presenting the August edition of its newsletter, “In the Neutral Zone”. Our newsletter 
aims to provide you with information and tools about the different services of the 
SDRCC and conflict avoidance and resolution. You can consult it online at: 
http://www.adrsportred.ca/newsletter/index_e.cfm. We hope that you enjoy reading 
it.  

Best regards,  
 
Julie Duranceau  
Resource and Documentation Centre Coordinator  
SDRCC 
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